
2021 Football Season Ticket Frequently Asked Questions 

Q: Will there be a stadium capacity limit this season? 
A: No, there is no spectator capacity limit this season. We’re back to 100%. 
 
Q: Will reserved ticket holders be able to sit anywhere they want like last year? 
A: No! Reserved ticket holders must sit in their owned seats. General admission ticket holders must sit in Section B or G. 
Students must sit in Section A.  
 
Q: Are reserved tickets sold out? 
A: Yes, reserved tickets for the season are sold out. 
 
Q: When and where are tickets sold once football season starts? 
A: General admission tickets for home games are sold online only at secure.payk12.com each week. Tickets go on sale 
Monday at 8:00am and are sold until Friday at noon. All tickets online are for the general admission sections (Sections B 
and G.) Tickets are $5 each. Visit our website, pngathletics.com, and you will find the ticket sales link under “Varsity 
Football Ticket Information.” 
 
Q: Where do general admission ticket holders sit? 
A: Customers who purchase general admission tickets must sit in Sections B or G. 
 
Q: When can I purchase away game tickets? 
A: Tickets to away games will be sold online on each opponents’ website the week of each game. Instructions and links 
for purchasing will be posted on our website, pngathletics.com under “Varsity Football Ticket Information.” 
 
Q: At what age does a child need a ticket? 
A: Children aged 4 and under do not need a ticket to PNG home games. However, if you are sitting in a reserved section 
(sections C, D, E, and F) your child will have to sit in your lap unless you purchase them a reserved ticket. School-aged 
children (grades K-12) need a ticket. This includes those involved in any clinics or camps where students perform during 
the game.  
 
Q: Where can I purchase student tickets? 
A: Student tickets are sold at the high school, PNMS, and GMS only for $3 each. Only high school and middle school 
students can purchase a student ticket. They are not sold online. Students grades K-5th need to have a general admission 
or reserved ticket since they must sit with their parents. 
 
Q: Do you sell tickets at the gate, how much are they, and what time does the gate/ticket booth open? 
A: Yes, we sell tickets at the gate. All tickets at the gate (students and adults) are $7.00. The gate opens 1 ½ hours prior 
to the scheduled game time. (Gates open at 6:00pm for a 7:30pm game.) 
 
Q: Is Nederland a home or an away game? 
A: Nederland is home game this season. This game is a part of season ticket holders’ regular game package. 
 
Q: How can I purchase Nederland tickets? 
A: Nederland tickets go on sale to the public on Monday, September 13 at 8:00am online at secure.payk.12.com. Tickets 
are $5 each and there is a six (6) ticket limit per person. Visit our website, pngathletics.com, and you will find the ticket 
sales link and more information under “Varsity Football Ticket Information.” 
 
Q: When is homecoming? 
A: Homecoming is Friday, October 22 (PNG vs. Crosby). 
 
 
 


